Dear Raymond,

2015/3605/P 112A Great Russell Street, London, WC1B 3NP
Reconsultation due to new application form and revised material including: Drawings, Breeam pre-assessment, Draft
Hotel/Construction Management Plan, Basement Impact Assessment, Design and Access Statement.

Thank you for your letter dated October 1% 2015 seeking comment from TfL.

TfL has reviewed the revised material and has no comment to make on these amendments.

Outstanding issues for TfL are financial contributions towards cycle hire and the potential impact of the basement
warks on the London Underground tunnels which the applicant has stated can be dealt with through the Section 106
Agreement and/or pre-commencement conditions.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Kind regards,

Tom Jolley | Planner

Planning Obligations Team, TfL Planning, Transport for London

T: 020 3054 7038 Auto: 87038 M: 07808101417 E: TomJolley@tfl.gov.uk
A: 10th Floor, Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London SW1H 0TL

For more information on the work of the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL's Transport Assessment Best Practice
Guidance, new Trave! Planning Guidance and pre-application advice, please visit https:/fiwww. tfl. gov. uk/info-for/urban-planning-

and-constructionftransport-assessment-guidance
https: /iwww.tfl. gov. ukfinfo-for/urban-planning-and-construction/travel-plans
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The contents of this c-mail and any attached files arc confidential. If you have reccived this email in crror, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl gov.uk
and remove it from your system. Il received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport [or London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor ITouse, 42-50 Victoria Street, London, SW1II OTL. Further information about
Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http:/’www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl’

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any
attachments, as 'I'f1. accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.



